
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2015/0659/P                                

 Address:           58 Fitzjohns Avenue, NW3 

Description:      Boundary railings  (retrospective) 

Case Officer:   Tendai Mutasa                                  Date:  24 February 2015 

 

 

 

This application is presented in a way that makes it virtually unreadable.  It plainly 

concerns a section of boundary railing between No 58 and one of the adjoining 

houses, but which one, where the railing is sited, what it looks like—let alone why it 

was erected without Planning Permission—is completely unclear. 

 

It may be minor matter of little importance—we cant tell—but we really do not think 

this application ought to have been validated. 

 

We call for more, and clearer, information.  Otherwise, please refuse. 


